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Chevron Joins The Sulphur Institute 
WASHINGTON, DC, January 17, 2012 – The Sulphur Institute recently added Chevron 
Products Company, a division of Chevron U.S.A. Inc., as a new member of its 
organization. Catherine Randazzo, TSI president and CEO, remarked, “TSI  welcomes 
Chevron as a new member company of our organization. Their role as a leader within 
the sulphur and allied industries parallels TSI’s mission to be a global representative of 
the sulphur industry.” Chevron Products Company directly manages the logistics and 
marketing of sulphur at seven facilities in the United States and Canada producing 
elemental molten sulphur at both petroleum refineries and gas processing plants. 
 
“Chevron is a great addition to TSI,” stated Mark Whittemore, executive vice president 
Oxbow Sulphur.  The Sulphur Institute now has eight sulphur-producing members and a 
total of 45 members.  “As the industry grows, more companies are looking upon The 
Sulphur Institute as a global advocate and leader. We look forward to welcoming 
additional members to this valuable organization as we speak for all involved in the 
business of sulphur,” Whittemore added. 
 
Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, 
selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  For more 
information about TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry as well 
as, Sulphur—an advantaged element®, TSI’s most recent educational program, contact 
Don Messick, The Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 
20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9586; E-mail: DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; 
Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org  
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Important Style Notes to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The 
Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


